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TECHNOLOGICAL CHANGES INSPIRE NEW MUSIC PROJECT
Technology was at the core of Kent Music’s Orchestra ONE Project 14 course in which young people were given the challenge of composing original music over a period of four days and performing it in a concert for family and friends.
Orchestra ONE Project 14 was held over four days at the Cornwallis Academy, Hubbards Road, Maidstone, culminating in an evening concert on the final day.

Orchestra ONE workshops encourage young people of all abilities to create and perform their own original music, mixing up classically-trained players with self-taught rock guitarists, rappers, percussionists and computer musicians.
Manager Sue Marlow said: “Orchestra ONE Project 14, led by our musical director Russ Callaghan-Grooms, embraced music technology with great enthusiasm and excitement. The concert was full of energy and had the audience on their feet dancing - iPads sat comfortably alongside the string and wind sections and the participants’ enjoyment of the performance was clear to see.”
The next Orchestra ONE course will be held in the autumn. For more information or to register to take part, email orchestraone@kent-music.com, call 01622 358406 or visit www.facebook.com/ORCHESTRAONE. There is also an application form available at http://www.kent-music.com/orchestra-one-application-form.
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Kent Music, founded in 1948, is a registered education charity and one of the largest music education services in Europe. It delivers instrumental and vocal teaching to more than 14,000 students; employs some 200 peripatetic teachers both full-time and part-time; and organises music groups and summer schools. Kent Music is a partner in music education with Kent County Council.
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